
Buffer Law Estimated Compliance On Public Waters

Preliminary compliance estimates were conducted by soil and 
water conservation districts based on parcel reviews via aerial/
satellite imagery. It is important to note that these estimates do not 
represent non-compliance. Additional field-level reviews will be the 
next step in the inventory process. www.bwsr.state.mn.us
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As of January 2019, Public Waters compliance is at 99%.


